
COC May 2023 MEETING MINUTES – May 24, 2023 

Call to Order   

The May meeting was called to order by Vice Chair, Commissioner Nicole Williams at 3:00 pm 

Commissioners Roll Call 

In Attendance: 

Commissioners: 

Chair, Timothy Smith   

Vice Chair, Nicole Williams 

Robert Nicholson  

Linda Hunt  

Marvin Holmes 

Daniel Grey  

 

Excused Absence 

Daniel Hall  

Danielle Grey 

Karen Straughn  

Patricia Fletcher  

Vice Chair acknowledged quorum 

 

OCR Staffers 

MaShawn Hall 

Ynetta Butchee 

James Rogers 

 

Greetings From the Office of Community Relations by Ms. MaShawn Hall on behalf of Director Euniesha Davis and 

Deputy Director, Courtney Mariette. 

No April meeting due to a retreat with the Commissioners on April 15th.  

Hosting a COC Road Show to give out information to the community about what COC does and how to be of assistance 

to HOA’s.  

Updating the County website to make corrections for upcoming information. 

Housing fair will take place June 17th at Sports and Learning Complex with a discussion panel 

Adoption of Agenda:  

Motion to adopt the meeting agenda was proposed.  Motion Seconded.  Agenda was unanimously adopted as proposed. 

 

Review and approval of March Minutes 

Nicole Williams brought up corrections to the minutes. Motion to accept the March meeting minutes as presented was 

proposed once corrections were made. Motion Seconded.  The minutes were approved as proposed.  

 

Unfinished Business  

1. Mediation – Two trained mediators which are Mrs. Butchee and Mr. Rodgers. Language needs to be put 

together to be approved by Director Davis and the Commissioners to move forward. COC will work together 

with the Commissioners to work on the intake process to determine what cases qualify for mediation.  

 

 



 

New Business   

1. Retreat logistics and agenda were discussed. Aiming to reactivate committees.  

a.  Committees: Education, Communications, Challenged Communities, Legislative, Parking; Red Jacket 

 

2. Plan of action for Community Awards is in progress with names and categories. Need to know if there will be a 

committee formed for this project. 

Questions  

1. A resident, Ms. Dillman from the Villages of Marlboro asked a question regarding where she can find previous 

meetings to obtain the information? Second question was where do homeowners find new information when 

things are happening in their community and the merger? Commissioner Holmes and Williams were able to 

answer Ms. Dillman’s question within the meeting.  

Adjournment 

Meeting adjourned 

 

 

 


